
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Brenda Martin"
Subject: RE: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 12:58:00 PM

Brenda,
 
I appreciate the work that has been conducted in this report, but unfortunately I cannot
approve excavation depths based surface staining alone.  The OCD requires soil delineation
that defines the contamination both vertically and horizontally within the soil matrix using
lab analysis.  The constituents that should be tested for are TPH (GRO, DRO, and MRO),
BTEX, and chlorides.  Excavation depths will be determined once these parameters are
known.  If you or your contractor have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Brenda Martin [mailto:bmartin@beachexp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 1:10 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
Importance: High
 
Heather,
 
Please see updated C-141 EQU 24, Spill Plan and attachments.
 
Thank you
 
Brenda Martin
Production
Beach Exploration, Inc.
800 North Marienfeld
Suite 200
Midland, Texas  79701
(432) 683-6226 Telephone
(432) 683-1038 Fax
e-mail:  bmartin@beachexp.com
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